Financial Report Eye and Dunsden Parish Council May 2017
This last year the precept was kept the same as the planned expenditure was increased for 2017. The grant application for the war memorial restoration proved too difficult to obtain and it was decided to find a building contractor to complete the restoration without a grant. In addition the new website has been set up in 2016 at an additional set up cost. A larger than usual donation was made towards the renovations of Dunsden Village Hall with another donation promised in September.
Donations have been made to the Royal British Legion and the Village Hall only this financial year.

The amount carried forward March 31st 2017 is only £55 less than March 31st 2016.

 VAT has been claimed and the accounts are to be taken to the internal auditor this week.

Marilyn Sermon

Clerk to the Parish Council

